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     We have spent the last 4 years 

going through the Gospels and 

many of the Epistles.  These have 

helped us grow in our love for 

Jesus, expand our outreach to the 

community, find harmony within 

the immediate body of Christ and 

strive to further establish a 

cooperative spirit with other 

believers in our community. 

    This coming year, we will be 

learning how God develops leaders 

and how they in turn help others to 

walk with Jesus.  Many people of 

faith will be read about (men and 

women).  Sermons for the year will 

be coming from the previous 

weeks readings. 

    Large segments from the Old 

Testament will be included in this 

years reading.  Letters to Timothy 

and Titus will be a part as well.  

Messages this Autumn will come 

from Revelation as we read that 

entire book as well!  

    You can find the daily bible 

reading on the church calendar, 

website or printed and located at 

the table in the foyer.    

We have 

been reminded repeatedly 

throughout the year of the POWER 

of Prayer!  We rely on Christ 

leading the church and know that 

He will provide the resources and 

opportunities.  We anticipate 

growing participation in the Food 

Distribution, have seen increased 

response from Social Media 

posting as pictures from our 

Children’s program have been 

included, witnessed the explosion 

of viewing of our website, 

experienced cooperation of fellow 

believers in the Clio area, been 

blessed with greater response by 

area groups, extended family 

participate in services besides the 

healing and help provided to 

individuals on our prayer list! 
     

 
Figure 1  "Gospel of Matthew" Study 

Growing up learning about Jesus, 

keeps us from grasping how 

“radical” His teachings were for the 

Jews.   A closer look is showing us 

how different Jesus’ teachings 

were from the religious leaders 

teaching of the day.  People were 

seeing someone who cared, got 

involved, and welcomed all 

equally.    

    Join us Sunday mornings as we 

continue to explore not only how 

unique Jesus’ teaching was then, 

but also how it challenges us to 

evaluate our beliefs and daily walk! 

 
Figure 2 "Studies in Genesis" 

    The genealogies of Genesis have 

provided insights to life on earth 

and how the early stories of man 

could have been passed on so that 

cultures all over the earth, have 

similar teachings about creation 

and the flood.  We are also 

discovering that the events of 

Genesis are reflected in current 

events, as well. 

    We will be heading into a study 

of God selecting a people and then 

working through them, to make His 

ways known to all of mankind.   

    Join us on Wednesdays for this 

time of study and prayer! 

     Taking 

Sunday 

messages and 

applying them 

to a teenagers life and situation 

is what this study is all about.  

Helping teens deal with the 

reality and challenges of life are 

crucial skills that they need now.    

 

Teen Training—

Thursdays  @ 7 

pm 

 
    Affected by the holidays and 

other events have limited our 

involvement this past month.   
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